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takuro.akinaga@tra.fm

From: Fredy Perman <fredy.perman@fsmtc.fm>
Sent: Friday, February 4, 2022 4:35 PM
To: takuro.akinaga@tra.fm
Cc: pieter.bakker@fsmcable.com; Kembo Mida; 'Lubuw Falanruw'
Subject: Response TRA letter
Attachments: Exhibit A Broadband Program for Low Income Families_02032022_104446.pdf; Exhibit B 

Financing Agreement between FSM and International Development Association_
02032022_105000.pdf; Exhibit C Project Agreement between International Development 
Association and FSM Cable Corp._02032022_105814.pdf; Exhibit D Digital FSM Project_
02032022_111440.pdf; Exhibit E Transcript on Plaintiff's Preliminary Injunction_02032022
_113831.pdf; Exhibit F_02032022_114036.pdf; FredytoTRABottleneck020422signed.pdf

Dear Takuro, 
 
Please find attached is FSMTC’s response to your Draft Decision on Bottleneck Facilities dated 22 December 2021. You 
should receive via this email the following: 
 

1. FredytoTRABottleneck020422signed 
2. Exhibit A Broadband Program for Low Income Families_02032022_104446 
3. Exhibit B Financing Agreement between FSM and International Development Association_02032022_105000 
4. Exhibit C Project Agreement between International Development Association and FSM Cable 

Corp._02032022_105814 
5. Exhibit D Digital FSM Project_02032022_111440 
6. Exhibit E Transcript on Plaintiff's Preliminary Injunction_02032022_113831 
7. Exhibit F_02032022_114036 

 
We will also hand deliver these documents to your office before end of business day. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Fredy 


